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To: robthpowell@gmail.com; lesleepro.bushpilot@yahoo.com;

Date: Tuesday, April 18, 2017 11:35 AM

The April 13, 2017 meeting of the NorthSound chapter was called to order by
President Robert Powell at 7 PM. Thanks was expressed to Maureen Griggs for
setting up the new meeting site at the airport fire station....and thanks to the them for
providing the space. Also, thanks to Leslee Probasco for all her tech support here
and in the past.

Maureen made us aware of the fly-in to take place on June 17 at Orcas, KORS.

May 25 is Aviation Day at Paine field, KPAE. If interested in helping out in any way,
contact Frank Hummel.

Dave Grant gave an abbreviated treasure's report, stating that we are "in the black",
but his main focus was to present President Powell with a plaque honoring his 3
years as chapter president.

The marble game prize was a choice of the "pot" or a WPA jacket, although nobody
won this, so the jacket remains and the pot grows.

The program was presented by BLI tower chief Mat Jansen, Rick Luke, and Victoria
terminal controllers Aidan Kyne and Ryan VanHaren.

Paul Zosel,
Secretary
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